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	CONSULTATION ON BRINGING FORWARD TEACHER ASSESSMENT (TA) SUBMISSION DATE FOR ALL KEY STAGES (INCLUDING THE FOUNDATION STAGE) FROM 2007

This consultation is to seek views on the feasibility of bringing forward the date for submitting teacher assessment data from 2007. We welcome views from all interested parties. The consultation ends on 21 April 2006 and we expect to be able to publish the results soon there after.
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	CONSULTATION ON BRINGING FORWARD TEACHER ASSESSMENT (TA) SUBMISSION DATE FOR ALL KEY STAGES (INCLUDING THE FOUNDATION STAGE) FROM 2007

	A Consultation

	To
Primary school teachers; Primary school headteachers; Secondary school teachers; Secondary school headteachers; A local authority advisors; Other interested parties

Issued
26 January 2006

Enquiries To
If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact Karuna Perera on:

Telephone: 020 7925 6534

e-mail: karuna.perera@dfes.gsi.gov.uk
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	Background and Context

	1.1
	Presently, there are different dates for the submission of Teacher Assessment (TA) data for the different stages in the curriculum. 

Current arrangements
Schools have to finalise their TAs by the following dates:
Foundation stage by the 30 June or two weeks before the end of the summer term, if earlier

 Key stages 1, 2 and 3 by 4 July or two weeks before the end of the summer term, if earlier

Schools have to submit their TAs by the following dates:
Foundation stage and key stage 1 schools have to submit TAs to their LA by the end of the summer term.

Key stages 2 and 3 schools have to submit TAs by 11 July to the Data Collection Agency, which is contracted by NAA

	2
	The Proposals

	2.1
	We are seeking your views on the feasibility of synchronising and bringing forward the date for submitting finalised TAs during the summer term, rather than at the end, from 2007. Synchronisation would simplify data submission for schools which cover more than one key stage. Earlier data submission would allow teachers more time for preliminary grouping and planning for the next key stage, thus easing transition for pupils in advance of the test results.

	3
	How To Respond

	3.1
	Please use the online option to respond to this consultation. 

Consultation responses can be made online at www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations or by email to   TA.CONSULTATION@dfes.gsi.gov.uk or in writing, using the enclosed response form by 21/04/06 to:

Daniel Murphy

Department for Education and Skills
Sanctuary Buildings
Area 2N
Great Smith Street
London
SW1P 3BT

	4
	Additional Copies

	4.1
	Additional copies are only available electronically and can be obtained from the DfES consultations site at http://www.dfes.gov.uk/consultations/index.cfm

	5
	Plans for making results public

	5.1
	We expect to publish the results of this consultation in June 2006.


